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June 9, 2023

Hey there LMS Families,

What an amazing last full week of school we have had here at LMS. Our staff and students have had a

lot of fun with our end of year experiences. The only thing that didn’t cooperate was the weather. That

has also caused us to move our grade eight promotion indoors tonight at 6:00. We are so excited to

celebrate our eighth graders and send them off to high school!

Digital Report Cards for Trimester 3 will be sent out on Monday, June 12th. Please be on the lookout for

those.

This is our last memo of the year! Should you need anything through the summer, don’t hesitate to

reach out to the main office at LMS, and we’ll be happy to assist you. Have a wonderful summer

everyone!

Monday, June 12th will be an early release day for students. Grades 3-5 at 11:30, and Grades

6-8 at 12:00. We will be serving breakfast and a bag lunch to go on that day.

Lost & Found

We have many items in our lost and found. If you think your

child has lost some items, please encourage them to check over

the items just outside the gymnasium. Thank you!

End of Year Library Book Return

There are still 75 books checked out of our library, and we would

like to see them all returned before we close for summer

vacation. Please get them back to us as soon as possible.

A reminder of a few upcoming dates:

● Monday 6/12 - Last day of school - EARLY RELEASE

DAY

● Tuesday 6/14 - RSU 23 Budget Referendum Vote - OOB

High School

● Wednesday 8/30 - First Day of 2023-2024 School Year

● Friday 9/1 - No School

● Monday 9/4 - Labor Day, No School

● Wednesday 9/13 - Early Release Day/LMS Open House

Have a safe and happy summer vacation!

#OOBGULLS

Matt Foster
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